
FAO Rachel Miller 

Please find below the comments on the a b o v e . p '  by the I te CAA( 

20131686TP 17 Makopeace 
Avenue 

Proposal: Retention of' side dormer window at roof level 
to single dwellinghouse (Class (3). 
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17 Makepeace had a shallow part width extetwiann prior to this development. The extension 
approved in 201310163/P by virtue o f  the a be used with the conservatory behig 11511 
glazed maintained the impression o f  a part width extension. The extension that appears in the 
current drawings is now clearly a full width extension. 

As a comment,  the drawings are o f  poor quality and possibly purposefully confusing, Drawing 
ATE? 13(11M/BR6 which shows the new east dormer incorrectly shows the west dormer as having a 
gable end not the hipped gable actually built. Other  drawings accurately reflect t h e r e o f  that was 
buiIt. &Dai ly  no reference is made in the application to the changes to the rear face o f  the building 
and no ground finer plan has been included. 

Regards 

Martin Narraway 
Chair Hit CAA C. 


